Appendix F

## **FOI Office**

From:

FOI Office

Sent:

14 August 2012 16:18

To:

Sandy Macdonald; Tom McAra; Julia Kerr

Subject:

Request to Department for current status of response (due 02 August 2012)

Attachments:

20120726 Memo issued to SLP F0219815.doc



20120726 Memo issued to SLP F0...

Dear Sandy/Tom/Julia,

I would be grateful if you can advise as to the current status of your departments' response to the attached request. Diane Gillespie had advised that the request had been forwarded onto you and that you would be providing a response. The response date of 02 August 2012 has now passed and the FOI Office does not appear to have received a response or a request for an extension. The response is due with the applicant on 23 August 2012.

Thanks for your help.

Amy Robinson
Data Protection and Freedom of Information Office

Direct Line: +44 (0)141 330 2523 Email: foi@gla.ac.uk Fax: 0141 330 3742

Gilbert Scott Building University of Glasgow University Avenue Glasgow G12 8QQ

The University of Glasgow, charity number SC004401